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Armidale Secondary College 
Works notification February 2020

The new Armidale Secondary College is being developed on the old Armidale High School site. The new high 
school will cater for approximately 1,500 students and will include modern facilities in 79 new classrooms, new 
school buildings, improved performing arts and sports facilities and attractive landscaping and design features. 

Changes to Butler Street road and traffic conditions commencing February 2020 

As part of the redevelopment, it is necessary to undertake temporary partial road closures of Butler Street to allow 
for completion of main water and HV electricity connection to the site.   

Detail of the road closures are as follows: 

 18/02/20: Hargrave Street / Butler Street intersection.

 19/02/20: Lambs Ave / Butler Street road intersection closure for Main Water & HV connection to site.

The partial street closures will be aligned to the DA approved hours of 7am to 6pm. Signposted detours will be in 
place during these times. Access to residential driveways will not be impacted as a result of these closures. 

The health and safety of the community is our highest priority.  All work will be undertaken in accordance with 
SafeWork NSW regulation.  

For more information contact: 
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